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Mr Colin Sweet 
Chief Executive Officer 
Australian Landfill Owners Association 
 
via email: info@aloa.com.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Sweet 
 
Draft Landfill Licensing Guidelines 
 
Thank you for your letter of 2 March 2023 about the draft Landfill Licensing Guidelines including 
appendix 11. 
 
The guidelines are in the early stages of drafting. An exposure draft has been provided to several 
environmental auditors so the Environment Protection Authority Victoria (EPA) can test 
preliminary thinking on some technical issues. The comments made by Australian Landfill 
Owners Association (ALOA) have been gratefully received by the drafting team. 
 
Once a consolidated draft is ready, EPA will formally engage all stakeholders including through 
the www.engage.vic website.  EPA will ensure ALOA has ample opportunity to consider and make 
submissions on the draft.  
 
I look forward to meeting with you and Mr Daniel Fyfe on 6 April 2023 at 2.00pm to discuss further. 
 
In the meantime, if you would like any further information, please contact Mr Con Lolis, Director 
Permissioning and Development at con.lolis@epa.vic.gov.au or 0467 725 063. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Lee Miezis 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
20 / 03 / 2023 

http://www.engage.vic/
mailto:con.lolis@epa.vic.gov.au

